To: CNYAMT Board
From: James Krehbiel, Secretary
Date: September 17, 2012
Re: Minutes from the Sept. 14th Board Meeting

Present: Dana DiGennaro, Jim Vatter, Linda Yonteff, Jim Krehbiel, Sue Edwards, Barbara Irwin

Sue called the meeting to order at 9:30

The Board approved the minutes from the June 13th and August 22nd meetings.

Membership: 
Sue Edwards and Dana DiGennaro reported the list of members that have not renewed their membership for 2012. Sue has called them and most are interested in renewing. Dana will follow up.

We have a total of 68 active, active spouse and auxiliary members at this time.

Budget Report:
	The preliminary budget that Linda Yonteff handed out at the last 	board meeting was accepted as a guideline for the future. 		Corrections to that preliminary budget are attached to these 	minutes. The aim is to have a balanced budget in place by 2013.  	Further discussion was tabled.  

Camp scholarship/Competition scholarship funding:
The merit scholarship discussion has been tabled until the next meeting.  There was a unanimous decision to split the “vase” monies collected at events equally between all scholarship programs.  (potential merit scholarship, summer camp scholarship and High School scholarship competition programs). The signature page idea for fundraisers will not happen this year and will be replaced by the vase. It was decided that CNYAMT will give “seed” money in the amount of $500.00 to the camp scholarship fund.   In addition, any money from Music at the Mall will go towards the camp scholarship fund. 

Fundraisers:
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Barnes & Noble fundraiser – All monies from this event will go into the 	general fund.
	
Sponsorship Report:
	See attached report

Competition Report:
The board has approved the competition budget and all other details decided on during the competition chairs meeting. 

The mission statement discussion has been tabled for the time being.

Sunshine Report:
Sue sent a card to Geraldine Izzo.  Linda Yonteff has sent a thank you card to the estate of Arlene Ward.

Directory Report:
The directory will be sent out as soon as possible. Sue is waiting for final changes and late renewals.  Barb Irwin will send the directory to all sponsors and people that do not receive email.

Website Report:
	Sue is waiting for all forms so they can be put on the website.

Recital Report:
	All applicants for recitals must provide the recital chair with the  	original recital application form found on the website.

Sue adjourned the meeting at: 11:26
